RFP #2019 - Burner conversion

Greater Augusta Utility District is seeking proposals to convert the oil burners on its two existing
Buderus boilers to natural gas burners.

The work is located at our 12 Williams Street shop.

The work will replace the existing Riello type 264T (SN: 102706836 and 102706839) oil burners on twin
Buderus Logano GE315 boilers with natural gas burners. Work will include removal and proper disposal
of the existing oil burners and all associated piping and appurtenances and the sizing, acquisition,
installation, startup, testing and warranty of new gas burners.

The work needs to be completed by Friday, September 6, 2019.

Interested parties may visit the site weekdays between 0700 and 1600.

Interested parties will submit proposals to:

Brian Tarbuck, RFP#2019-Burner Conversion, Greater Augusta Utility District, 12 Williams Street,
Augusta, ME 04330 no later than noon on Friday, May 17, 2019 via mail or email to contact@gaud.ws.

Proposals will be promptly reviewed with the intention of contract award by Friday, May 24, 2019
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